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DECLARATION OF SIMILARITY 
 
May 22, 2023 
 
To: 
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSIONS 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
We Superior Electronics Corporation hereby declare that product: High Frequency 
Remote Transmitter series model(s): SK-919T4-GNQ, SK-919T3-GNUQ, SK-919T3-
GNQ, SK-919T2-GNUQ, SK-919T2-GNQ, SK-919T1-GBUQ, SK-919T1-GBQ are the 
same electromagnetic emissions and electromagnetic compatibility characteristics as 
Main model: SK-919T4-GNUQ tested by BACL(Linkou Laboratory), the results of 
which are featured in  BACL(Linkou Laboratory). 
Project Number: RLK221103002. 
 
A description of the differences between the tested model and those that are declared similar are 
as follows: 
 
FCC ID: K4E919T4G-1 
Description of models differences: 
SK-919T4-GNQ: 4buttons transmitter, plastic with logo 
SK-919T4-GNUQ: 4buttons transmitter, plastic no logo 
SK-919T3-GNQ: 3buttons transmitter, plastic with logo 
SK-919T3-GNUQ: 3buttons transmitter, plastic no logo 
SK-919T2-GNQ: 2buttons transmitter, plastic with logo 
SK-919T2-GNUQ: 2buttons transmitter, plastic no logo 
SK-919T1-GBQ: 1button transmitter, plastic with logo 
SK-919T1-GBUQ: 1button transmitter, plastic no logo 
 
Please contact me should there be need for any additional clarification or information.   
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 

 
 
Sander Lai 
Senior Systems Engineer 
slai@superior-elec.com 
No.10, Lane 31, Chongde St., Sinyi District, Taipei City 110, Taiwan (R.O.C.) 


